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Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

To: Leslie Allen-Daniel (adpce.ad)
Cc: Richard Healey (adpce.ad)
Subject: RE: 2020024 - Mena WWTP - Unanticipated Bypass

From: Wes Lemonier [mailto:Wes.Lemonier@hawkins-weir.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2022 4:48 PM 
To: Jill Gray (adpce.ad) 
Cc: A.J. Kaufman; Mike Spencer - Mena Water (menawwtp@gmail.com) 
Subject: 2020024 - Mena WWTP - Unanticipated Bypass 
 
Jill, 
 
The City of Mena is currently in the middle of an unanticipated bypass at their WWTP due to the high volume of inflow 
and infiltration being conveyed by their collection system from recent rain events. The bypass began at 8:30 A.M. this 
morning and they have collected samples. We will provide a follow-up to this email with a formal notification once the 
final volume can be estimated. Copies of the laboratory test results will also be provided to DEQ. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Wes LeMonier, P.E. 
Office: (479) 474-1227 
Mobile: (479) 883-6578 
Fax: (479) 474-8531 
e-mail: wes.lemonier@hawkins-weir.com 
110 So. 7th Street P.O. Box 648 
Van Buren, Arkansas 72956 

 
 


